
 

 

 
                              

Friday 15th September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 3 visit to ‘The Nutcracker’ at the New Vic Theatre in Newcastle-under-Lyme on Wednesday 6th 
December 2023 
 
Year 3 are planning a visit to the New Vic Theatre in Newcastle-under-Lyme to watch a performance of 
‘The Nutcracker’. This visit will take place on Wednesday 6th December.  
 
Please bring your child to school as normal wearing their school uniform along with a coat. The coach will 
be leaving at 9.15am.  After the performance, we will be leaving the theatre around 12.30pm. Therefore, 
we will be having a later lunch when we return to school. 

Children will have snack time either on arrival at the theatre or during the interval so please send in a 
substantial snack and drink in a labelled bag. They will also need to bring a packed lunch. You may order 
this from the kitchen for your child at a cost of £2.35. This will be eaten when we arrive back at school. 

School funds have contributed towards this visit. Therefore, the total cost to our parents/carers is £14. 
This includes the theatre ticket and coach travel. 

Please complete the permission slip using the form below by Monday 2nd October.   
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=mXKZmxTBF0a5JqJbkYWZPiIJqwUq-
4pLuTEvMSo-7spURDdPMElTUkNLNkZSUlJMSUU1SkRMVUxLOS4u 
 
The initial payment of £7 is due by Monday 2nd October. 
The final payment of £7 is due on Wednesday 1st November. 
 
The trip can be paid by cash, cheque (made payable to Cheshire East Council) or online via the 
SchoolSpider app. Any cash payments should be sent into school in a sealed envelope with your child’s 
name, class, and trip details on. 
 
If you have any concerns about the payment, please contact the school. All conversations will be 
dealt with confidentially. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Semple and Miss Evans 
Year 3 teachers 
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